
Theater in the Round: Dick Siever suggested that we have this activity for those

people who are interested in the theater, but are just amateurs, and not those who

are majoring in it. Perhpas one-act plays could be given. This program has been

initiated at Northern Illinois and has proved successful. Mike Cornfeld suggested

that we make this a club. Jerry Sparks moved that we table the discussion until we

have more information on the subject. The motion was seconded and passed.

Communications: Ray has talked to Ken Barker, and they are going to keep the list

of governors up to date. This will be done within the next two weeks.

Art Salon: Mike Cornfeld said that last year's Board guaranteed the prizes for the

Art Salon. The amount was $125, only to be given if there were no donors. Last

year there were donors. Mike moved that Board guarantee the $125 again this year.

The motion was seconded and passed.

New Programs: Herb Reinhard encouraged Board to think of new programs. lie said that

we should do something for the special interests since we use everyone's money. We

should do more than giving new twists to programs that are old. le also said that

there would be nothing wrong with having a small program, rather than something on

a large scale. lie challenged Board to think of new programs. Priscilla will go

through the Union Board applications and make a list of suggestions that were made.

Mike suggested that we put an article in the paper asking the students for their

suggestions. We could also have a questionnaire.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Duman, Secretary

Dave Gibson, President

February 11, 1964
Union Board Meeting #24

The meeting was called to order by the President Dave Gibson at 6:00 P.M. in the

Cafeteria. Members absent were Bill Butz.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.

Pon Premieres: Ginny White said that there will be a concert this Saturday, at

8:00 P.M. The publicity for her event fell through around final week. however,

publicity work is now being done. Flyers have been sent to the music and art

departments. Tickets will be sold from 3-5 in the booth, and 29 have been sold,

to date. Announcements will be made at the fraternity and sorority houses on

Wednesday. Robin Shore has been moved up to the position of general chairman since

the old one has transferred.



Solarium Dance: Priscilla Logan said that the only available date was April 4,
and she has reserved the Solarium for that Saturday, from 2:30 P.M. until 12:00
midnight. She suggested that we have an open house and send special invitations
to those people who have participated in Union activities. We would also have
publicity in the Student. She said that this event would be combining the
Valentine Party we were going to have. It was felt that we might have a free
dance instead of an open house. It seemed to be the opinion of Board that there
would be no drawing card with having just an open house. Sue Iolliday, Sherry
Mervis, Sue Wagner, and Steve Pohl will meet to come up with some concrete ideas

Wells" Award: Other nominations were given for the two juniors who are to sit
in on the committee that decided to whom the award will go. Pat Miller and Biyi
Vukovitch were elected.

Theater in the Round: Mike Cornfeld thought it would be a good idea to put an
article in the paper asking for suggestions of new activities for small interest
groups, and then plan from there. Mike said that he would be willing to write
the article. Sue Holliday suggested having an ad so that the editors could not
change our wording. It would also be possible to send a questionnaire to the
houses, but it would take a long time to determine the results. Mike moved that
we write a small ad, saying that we are interested in sponsoring any special
interest activities which could be sponsored by the Union. The motion was
seconded and passed.

New Programs: Priscilla read off a short list of suggestions which she found it
old applications. Dick Siever suggested that we might do something for transfez
students. Another suggestion was to have a sheet music library. It was also
suggested that the Union sponsor trips of various sorts. The last suggestion
was to have a bus going to and from Brown County. Ray will check into this.

Dance Committee: Priscilla said that we will again have dancing in the Commons
every Friday and Saturday night until 12:00. The juke box will supply the music
but once in a while there will be a band. Mike said that he would make two sigr
publicizing this.

Newsletter: The newsletter will be run by Union Board. Priscilla asked various
members of Board to turn in the articles covering their activities. The article
will be due at the next meeting.

SEnior Recognition Award: Jerry Sparks felt that if the voting between the three
people nominated was close, we should give it to the top two people. Then Jerry
moved that we give the award to all three people. The motion was seconded and
passed.

Easter Parade: Sherry Mervis said that the response from her steering committe
has been good. This year the dance will have a different name. Sherry moved th
the dance be a free one. The motion was seconded. Dick asked to amend the moti
saying that we allocate $50.00 for a band. Sherry restated her motion. It was
seconded and passed. This year we are going to try to get the married people tc
come to the dance. Therefore, it will begin at 8:00 P.M. Cartoons will be shoh
in Whittenberger Auditorium so that the people who come will have a place to lea
their children. A contest will be sponsored to have someone think of a new name
for the dance, -and a prize will be awarded. We are trying to get the name
The date of the dance is Friday, March 13.



Quiz Bowl: Sue Holliday said that the first match will be tomorrow at 7:00.

February 27 is the date for the final match. It is hoped that all Board members

will attend the matches, particularly the final one. Thirty-two teams have been

selected by means of the elimination test which was given on February 10. There

were only five women teams.

The meeting was adjourned at7:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlene Duman, Secretary

Dave Gibson, President

February 18, 1964
Union Board Meeting #25

The meeting was called to order by the President Dave Gibson at 6:00 P.M. in the

Cafeteria. All members were present.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as corrected.

Equipment Fund: Sue Holliday said that there would be four lecturers during the

year. The Town Hall program to be given would be similar to that put on by the

Pop Concert committee. There would be five people on the selection committee, two

students, and three professional men. Floyd Arpan is the advisor we are hoping to

get. The Assistant Program Director of Union Board would see that everything goes

through, and he shall be an ex officio member of the panel, present for his ideas

and knowledge of the program. The Union Director would also be on the committee.

The Union Board Director in charge of Town Hall will chair the meetings, and the

General Chairman of Town Hall would be a member of the committee, too. Sue Holliday

moved that her proposal be accepted. The motion was seconded and passed. Dean

Shaffer suggested that we have an edition of a manuscript printed in regard to the

program.

Lycea Dinners: Bill Butz reviewed briefly what was going to happen at the dinner

this Sunday night. There will probably be 135 people at the dinner, as this number

has requested reservations. Tickets have been sent out. The guests will be met

at the door and taken to their seats. There will be a sheet there which tells about

the next speaker.

Newsletter: Priscilla Logan asked for the reports on the various activities. When

all the reports have been turned in, they will be typed up and made into the

Newsletter.

Art Salon: It seems that all of the entries have come in, but there is a possibility

that there may be still more. Mike Cornfeld said that 114 pieces of work have been

entered from 7 schools. We have received more pieces of work than we did last year,

but not as many schools have entered. The entries have been pretty well distributed

between the various art media. Art Salon will be from April 12 - May 3. The judging

will take place on March 8.


